

Family update #60

December 27, 2020

Dear family and friends,

Outbreak Update

We are sorry to inform you that one staff on Crescent Heights 5th floor has tested positive on December 25, another staff on Greenview Long Term Care 3rd floor has tested positive on December 26. The Greenview staff last worked on December 20. Outbreak was declared for Greenview on December 26. Our current status is as follows:

	Crescent Heights	Greenview	Greenview
	(145 residents)	Long Term Care	Supportive Living
		(80 residents)	(95 residents)
Number of new cases as of	Residents—0	Residents—0	Residents—0
December 27, 2020	Staff—1	Staff—1	Staff—0
Cumulative total since	Residents—0	Residents—0	Residents—0
December 18, 2020	Staff—2	Staff—1	Staff—0

Bringing food/love packages for your loved one

Due to the outbreak status, only non-perishable food will be accepted for both Crescent Heights and Greenview from now on until further notice. Non-perishable food and love packages will be accepted during reception hours, i.e. 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Mondays to Saturdays except Statutory holidays.

Visits

Although all in-person and window visits are stopped, please continue to visit your loved one via Zoom or telephone call. Crescent Heights families may contact chfamilyvisit@wingkei.org, and Greenview families may contact gyfamilyvisit@wingkei.org for arrangement.

Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers.

Trust in the Lord and do good; dwell in the land and enjoy safe pasture. Take delight in the Lord, and he will give you the desires of your heart. ~Psalm 37:3-4

Kathy Tam
Chief Executive Officer